
To schedule an
appointment, 
please contact:

Brittney Dunphy
(207) 858-2318

Our Certified Child Passenger Safety Technicians
are here to help you keep your child safe!

CAR SEAT SAFETY
PROGRAM

Redington-Fairview General Hospital

Car Seat
Inspection

Car Seat
Distribution

Families who receive
MaineCare, TANF,

SNAP, WIC, or are foster
parents are able to

request a convertible
car seat or a high back

booster seat.

Our technicians help
eligible families

understand how to
install the seat and keep

their child safe during
vehicle rides!

Any adult with a car
seat or booster seat in
their vehicle is eligible
for a safety inspection.

Our technicians help
families understand

correct installation of
their seat and how to

keep children safe
during vehicle rides!

Our
Technicians

Redington-Fairview General
Hospital is proud to have
Certified Child Passenger

Safety Technicians (CPSTs)
throughout our organization.

All of our CPSTs have been
certified through the National

Child Passenger Safety
Certification course, provided

by Safe Kids Worldwide.

Our organization can also
help provide support to

parents/caregivers who are in
need of, or use, adaptive seats
for their children with special

healthcare needs.


